
Minutes of the Old Kentucky Hams Meeting 

January 26, 2019 

  

  

The winter gathering of the OKH was held at Rafferty’s Cave Restaurant on January 26, 2019 at 

6:00 pm. 

  

A prayer was offered by Hank Cantrell and the attending members guests began their evening 

meal.  After the meal and enjoyable visiting with each other, President, Freddy Brown called the 

meeting to order. 

  

There was a total of 25 members and guests present.  

  

Two new members were welcomed: 

Kevin Reymer from Bowling Green and Roger Given, K8RPG from Glasgow.   

  

The club funds then climbed to $136.45.   

  

Freddy discussed building a Facebook Group page for the club where pictures, events, 

membership lists, and club information is being posted. There are 15 members who have joined 

the Group at this time and Freddy has invited another 20 members to join if they desire. This 

is an excellent way for members to keep up with upcoming events and post their own 

information and pictures. 

  

There have been three known silent keys this past year:  

Marshall Love, KC4WFN 

John Murphey, K4SFD 

Joe Durbin, W4BWG 

  

The next meeting will be set for the restaurant at Mammoth Cave National Park, Kentucky on 

June 1, 2019. 

  

Submitted by, 

Freddy Brown, KJ4GL 

OLD KENTUCKY HAMS 

 

 


